HoOLY FAMILY CATHOLIC SCHOOL

June 8th, 2016

School Office

Dear Parents and Families,

[ would like to start by thanking you for your overwhelming support during this very important time of
transition. Ms. Burgos and the staff have been very helpful and encouraging and [ know that regardless of
whether or not they will remain at our school next year, they always want what is best for your children
and the future of our school.

Thank you also for making the effort to attend our “Cheese and Crackers” evenings with Father Peter and
myself, or for meeting with me individually. We have gotten to know many of you and are excited to be
working with you over the summer and into the new school year. We have already incorporated many of
your ideas into our plans for the upcoming year and have reached out to many of you personally to help
our school in a variety of ways.

With that, Father Peter and I ask you to please continue to register your child(ren) for the 2016-2017
school year if you have not already done so. If you have questions or concerns or still need to meet to
discuss financial assistance, please call or come by the school office to speak with me. We are confident
that we can serve the needs of your children, but part of that includes adequately planning for the
upcoming year. Knowing the population that we intend to serve is imperative. Our goal is to have all
returning families registered by June 16t. If you have a question or concern about the registration fees
or still need to meet with me to discuss financial assistance, please stop by or call the school office.

Please also take a moment to read over the attached handout with has some important information about
fundraising, marketing and our first Fall Festival Planning Meeting.

As always, if you have questions, concerns, or would like to discuss any matter as we move into the new
school year, please call, email or stop by to talk with me.

Most Sincerely,

Mrs. Erica Stevens
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